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Representative Udell Appointed to Governor Evers’ Broadband Task Force 

 

MADISON – Today, Representative Randy Udell (D-Fitchburg) announced that he has been appointed to 

the Governor’s Task Force on Broadband Access.  

Representative Udell released the following statement: 

“I am honored to be selected to serve on the Governor’s Broadband Task Force. Expanding broadband in 

rural and underserved areas of Wisconsin has been a project of mine for years. I strongly believe that 

fast and reliable internet access is a necessity to staying connected in our modern world — kids 

shouldn’t need to sit in a fast-food restaurant or worry about a library closing when working on their 

homework, and parents need to have remote access to businesses and healthcare. I’m excited and 

grateful for the opportunity to see this project through to completion.” 

Udell worked for twenty-eight years as a telecommunications engineer and broadband specialist at 

AT&T. He also continues to serve on the Dane County Broadband Task Force. 
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